
 
 

Dear Teacher,  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to visit with you and your students today and share 
with them about electricity and how it affects their life, who Southern Company is 
and the jobs we hire for, and how important the job they have at school is. 
 
Our company has invested much time and money on our website called ‘Learning 
Power’.  There is an entire section devoted to teachers that includes: 
 

 Lesson Plans/Activities for all grades that comply with National Science 
Education Standards 

 ‘Power for Life’ course guide, containing activities and instructions for a five 
hour course on electricity for upper elementary (grades 3-5) and middle 
school (grades 6-8) 

 Free Natural South environmental programs to show your class 

 How to schedule a tour of one of our power plants 

 Learning assistance programs and educational grants 

 Experiment and homework ideas 

 Links to effective science websites  
 
 
Visit us at: 
http://www.southerncompany.com/learningpower 
 
 
For many years we’ve offered programs to schools to teach about electricity and 
electric safety. These offerings are modest compared to the millions of dedicated 
teachers and parents working daily to educate our next generation. We thank you for 
your dedication and commitment to our children and hope this information will make 
your job a little easier. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 

http://www.southerncompany.com/learningpower

